OAKLEY PLAYERS ANNUAL REPORT  2021

Oakley Players have been unable to perform over the past year due to the current global pandemic and the restrictions arising from the efforts to contain the outbreak and save lives.

This does not mean we have been idle, in fact without the Pantomime to plan over Christmas we spent the month of December entertaining the Village with the exploits of our naughty elf Snap!

The committee and members of Oakley Players have had numerous dialogues about possible first steps, but are at this stage unable to progress any of our plans without some firm dates for performing indoors. 

We are also somewhat hamstrung by our inability to gather to either cast or rehearse any kind of scripted production in the meantime.

Our expectation is that our first performance will be a Revue which should be  the quickest to get ready, but we are unable to plan this until Covid restrictions are lifted and social distancing is a thing of the past.


Selina Cuffe
Chair of Oakley Players


